
 

 

For Immediate Release 

July 27, 2015 

For more information contact: 

James M. Bagdonas 

419-878-8100 

 
 

 

JON GOCHENOUR APPOINTED CITY OF 

WATERVILLE DIRECTOR OF FINANCE AND 

ADMINISTRATION 
 

 
Municipal Administrator James Bagdonas has announced the appointment of Jon Gochenour as 

the City’s new Director of Finance and Administration.  Gochenour, who is currently the Village 

Administrator for the Village of Swanton, will replace Dale Knepper.  Knepper will retire on 

August 31, 2015 after more than 18 years as Waterville’s Finance Director. 

A Committee including Mayor Lori Brodie, Council Member Micheline Krise, Treasurer J. 

Stephen Schult, Knepper and Bagdonas was formed to assist with the selection process.  The 

Committee unanimously recommended Gochenour from a field of 20 candidates.  Gochenour, a 

Toledo native, also was the Township Administrator for Springfield Township.  He is a graduate 

of Sylvania Northview High School, and the University of Toledo. 
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